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Celebrate your Christmas party aboard Fred. Olsen Cruise Lines’  Black Watch in Tilbury, London this year! 

23rd April 2014
Fred. Olsen Cruise Lines will be hosting its first-ever series of ‘Christmas Party Nights’ on board elegant Black Watch at London Tilbury Terminal in December 2014. Black Watch will be docked in Tilbury on the nights of 15th, 16th and 17th December 2014, and will be offering party-goers a mouth-watering four-course dinner, great entertainment – including a cabaret show, live comedian, DJ and live music with dancing – and the chance to stay over and celebrate the run-up to Christmas in style! These exciting ‘Christmas Party Nights’ go on sale from 24th April 2014. 

 
The Fred. Olsen ‘Christmas Party Nights’ will be priced at just £59 per person for the ‘Dinner & Show’ package (inclusive of VAT). There will also be a ‘Dinner, Show & Overnight’ package available, with prices starting from just £89 per person, per night (inclusive of VAT), or £109 for sole occupancy (inclusive of VAT), based on an outside twin cabin. 
Nathan Philpot, Sales and Marketing Director for Fred. Olsen Cruise Lines, said:

“For those of you looking to plan a Christmas event this year, how about trying something new? Join Black Watch in London for a great value and unique experience, where you can enjoy the friendliness of the Fred. Olsen fleet, sumptuous food and fabulous entertainment, and even book a comfortable, spacious cabin for the night, all for much less than it would cost to book a London hotel room for the evening! Spaces will be offered on a ‘first come, first served’ basis, so hurry and book soon to avoid disappointment.” 

Fred. Olsen’s ‘Christmas Party Nights’ are ideal for corporate Christmas party events, –   particularly for local businesses in the Canary Wharf and Essex areas – as well as members of clubs and associations looking to celebrate the festive season in a group, and any friends, families and couples looking for a Christmas gathering with a difference! 
The London Tilbury Terminal, which is close to the City of London, is served by excellent road and rail links, and has car parking available. In addition for large groups, coach transfers or high-speed river catamarans – from the City of London only – can be arranged, upon request.  
Fred. Olsen is proud to be the only UK travel company to receive a coveted ‘Gold Award’ from leading consumer review website Feefo, having achieved a 95% service rating of 'Excellent' or 'Good' in over 5,600 genuine, independent guest reviews in 2013. 
For further information on Fred. Olsen cruise Lines’ Christmas Party Nights, please call Reservations on 0800 0355 242 (Monday to Friday, 8am to 8pm; Saturday, 9am to 5pm; Sunday, 10am to 4pm), or visit an ABTA travel agent.
For group bookings and enquiries, please contact Fred. Olsen’s dedicated Group Sales Department on 01473 746169 or e-mail group.sales@fredolsen.co.uk (Monday to Friday, 9am until 5pm).  
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